Lent Rise School SAT to MAT Consultation Feedback

Consultation Ended 16 January 2023

0 Reponses by email.

24 Responses by survey as follows:
Strongly agree:10
Agree: 9
Neither agree nor disagree:5
Disagree:0
Strongly Disagree:0

Survey Response Comments:

Seems like a positive way forward for all concerned!

Great to learn from and partner with others

Lent Rise School’s plan to convert to MAT status and invite other schools to join in
collaborative growth is in line with our Education Strategy. At Buckinghamshire Council, we are
keen to ensure that there are enough MATSs to ensure schools that wish to convert to academy
status have choice and that there is sufficient capacity in the system to provide support to
schools that require it. We have always welcomed the close relationship that Lent Rise has
maintained with the Council since the school became an academy and would hope that this
will continue if and when you make the decision to become a MAT.

We support the MAT as long as the following goals are paramount to the cause. To support
academic progress and also mental health and wellbeing. To ensure reading is a priority as well
as core subjects of English and Maths in general. To show equality and celebrate diversity
through teaching of all faiths in RE. To not lose focus of our individual school and results by
getting too concerned with the 'whole' or other schools in the MAT. To ensure funds are spent
exactly where they need to be spent to prioritise learning and academic achievement. To
ensure the MAT has a strong ethos similar to LRS currently yet an improved vision and focus.

There is not enough information for me to decide. Who would be in this trust?

It’s a good move and will give kids excellent approach towards learning.

Conclusion: Majority of responders are in favour of SAT to MAT growth with caveat that
vision to align with current school vision and values. No negative feedback received.



